JUNE 2025

ALETTERTO OUR FANS

To our loyal Rainier fans,

First off - thank you. We're grateful for every one of you who cracks a cold one,
reps the “R,” and keeps the spirit of Rainier alive.

We wanted to give you a quick heads-up: we are experiencing severe supply chain
challenges, that have contributed shortages of gold coil used to produce our
beloved gold tops. Because of this, we've had to temporarily swap out our gold
tops to silver tops. But don’t worry - it’s still the same Mountain Fresh beer
inside.

We know the gold top is part of what makes Rainier iconic and we couldn’t agree
more. Rest assured we are working on a solution to bring back the gold tops
ASAP. Thanks for sticking with us in the coming months. We can’t wait to Pop
Gold Tops with you again soon.

Cheers,
The Rainier Team

P.S. When it rains, it pours - we've also hit a snag with our puzzle caps on bottles.
The puzzles are on pause while we search for a new supplier that can make a
compatible cap. It'll take some time, but we’re on it. We're right there with you,
we can’t wait to get them back either!
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